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Dear Parents/carers,   
 

We are delighted to report that we have received DE funding to enable us to run a 2023 
Summer Provision. Mrs Shannon will be in the role of summer provision coordinator.   
We want to build on the model we had last year, by offering families free excursions to 
various holiday destinations throughout the summer months. The destinations we have 
organised are Portrush, Newcastle, Bangor, Emerald Park, Dublin Zoo and Rosepark, running 
every Tuesday and Thursday from the 18th July to the 3rd August.   
 

In addition to this we will offer vouchers for a variety of shops and activities around the 
province.   
 

We can offer up to 5 seats per family including at least one parent or carer (depending on 
the venue). The booking system is similar to last year on the Eventbrite website. Please keep 
an eye out on Seesaw for more details on dates, departure and return times to school, 
booking requirements and summer scheme contact number.   
 

There will be one teacher leader and one assistant on each trip to guide you around the 
times and places of the transport. Please be aware you are responsible for your own 
itinerary and your own family on the day. Transport will be unable to wait for families who 
are late for departure or return.   
 

One issue we had last year was of families not turning up on the morning of the excursion, 
meaning seats were left vacant when another family could have enjoyed them. I would ask 
you to inform Mrs. Shannon ASAP on the Summer Scheme mobile if you are unable to keep 
your booking, as places will be in high demand, and we will likely have a waiting list of 
families.   
 

Happy day tripping!  
  
L Matchett (Principal)  
N Shannon (Summer Provision Co-Ordinator)  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


